
 

 

27 March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Prep – Year 6 Students 

For essential worker families that have indicated via Parent Lounge, their child’s attendance 

on Monday 30 March - Friday 3 April (Pupil Free Days), please note the following: 

 All students to wear Sports Uniform for the week. 

 All students to be dropped off and picked up from the Main Undercover Area each 

day (8:00am – 3:30pm arrangements for supervision will continue next week). 

 OSHC will be operating as usual next week. 

 For Tuckshop orders, a casual, over the counter menu will be available from Tuesday 

to Friday. This cannot be ordered online, and must be ordered at the Tuckshop 

window from 8:00am. 

 Please make sure your child has their Crunch and Sip (there will be no fruit basket 

available next week), a water bottle, morning tea and lunch packed into their bags. 

 Please have your child bring their iPads in their Home Folder each day. 

 Students attending will all be working together as one mixed age group.  Teachers 

are planning a range of activities for each day.  

We look forward to seeing your child next week.  

 

Lois Kube 

Deputy Principal 
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